

The School of the Madeleine 1225 Milvia Street

Berkeley CA 94709 (510) 526-4744

Elena Peña Bill Graham Foundation Jewish Community Endowment Fund 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

February 9, 2009

Dear Ms. Peña,

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Bill Graham Foundation for your recent donation in the amount of \$1000. We feel extremely fortunate that you are able to award us this amount in this very troubled time. This grant means that the 8 students already on scholarship assistance will be able to finish the school year with their funding intact. The Bill Graham Foundation has shown an unwavering commitment to our program and I am grateful for your support.

I am putting together my report for the end of the 2008 year and should have it to you in the next few weeks.

Sincerely yours,

Jenhifer Ashworth

Band Director